
 

 
 

 
  

Dear Parents/Carers of Year 7-11 Students, 
 
RE: RSE consultation 2025/26 
 
As part of our ongoing reviews we are currently focusing on the personal development (PD) 
curriculum and the Relationships and Sex Education (RSE) across all the year groups for 
2024/25. This review is open to parents comments until Friday 30th May 2025. 
  
Etonbury’s program follows the Government's statutory guidance on RSE, and covers a wide 
range of topics that are important in the current landscape. RSE is delivered within the 
Personal development (PD) curriculum, both in form & lesson time. Our programme of study 
outlines the times of the year when RSE takes place, for each year group and can be found 
on ETA’s website. 
  
https://www.etonbury.org.uk/_site/data/files/curriculum/pshce/F24D9BEDDC1E0BC46A15FE
AF44B512FB.pdf 
  
If you have any further questions about the planned RSE sessions, please contact 
tgant@bestacademies.org.uk. There will be opportunities for the children to discuss and ask 
questions during the sessions, but it is also usual that the children will want to ask more 
questions about specific issues when they get home, so please be prepared for any follow 
up discussions. 
  
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
 
 
 
Kind Regards 
Tammy Gant 
PSHCE Lead 
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